
      

Announcement for Postpone of Interview 

Chula-Nonthaburi Project 
 

Chula would like to inform you that we have a necessity to postpone the 
recruitment interview from September 17, 2017 to some other days in near future. 
We apologize for your inconvenience occurred from this matter. However, we 
will try to have the renewal interview done before this semester ends. Please wait 
a little bit and keep checking updated news from us. We will announce the 
renewal schedule as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

*********** 

 


